
             

             

   

 

 

        

 

         

         

 

        

    

 

 

 

July 5, 2023 

 

 

Dear Jackson Parker, 

 

On June 27, 2023, we received your FOIL request. 

 

Enclosed for your review are the attendance records for the New York State Assembly for March 

2020 through the present. Records regarding members participating via video were not kept until 

March 13, 2023, pursuant to the passage of resolution C00162.  

 

If you have any questions or if I can be of any further assistance, please let me know. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Fern Whyland 

Public Information Office 
Fern Whyland 

Records Access Officer 
 

THE ASSEMBLY 

STATE OF NEW YORK 

ALBANY 
 
 
 
 

Room 202 
Legislative Office 

Building 
Albany, New York 12248 

(518) 455-4218 


